
 

COMISSÃO DE COOPERAÇÃO NACIONAL E INTERNACIONAL 

FAUUSP 

Transcripts of Records of 
University of São Paulo 

 

Dear Partner, 

 

The University of São Paulo recently implemented electronic authenticity control to 

reduce the cost of printing student transcripts. As an example below: 

 

So we count on your understanding that we will avoid forwarding school transcripts on 

physical paper by mail, prioritizing the digital sending via email. 

The official email addresses of our international office are: 

ccintfau@usp.br 

mobilidadefau@usp.br  

 
 

We are available for any clarification and thank you very much for your attention, 
 

 
 
 
 

Fernanda Samie Shoshi 
International Relations Advisor 

FAUUSP 
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